The Antrim Planning Board met at 7:30 P. M. in the Selectmen's office on the above date. The following members were present:
Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Harold Gran t, Stanley Tenney, Charles Gilmore, and Mildred Dudley.

It was reported that a trailer park was being set up on Route #202. A small sketch of the plan was presented. As we have no actual regulations to use as a guide-line, it was suggested that Byron contact Attorney Hatfield for suggestions, and perhaps obtain a copy of the regulation used in Deering.

No other business of importance came up at the meeting.

Adjourned at 9:00 P. M.

Medica Rudberg